
 
 

Baldwin County Public School System 
Section 504 Child Find Notice  

 
Pursuant to Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Baldwin County Public School 
System has a duty to identify, refer, evaluate, and, if eligible, provide a free, appropriate 
public education to disabled students.  For additional information about the rights of parents 
of eligible children, or for answers to any questions you might have about identification, 
evaluation, and placement into Section 504 programs, please contact the District’s Section 
504 Coordinator, Ms. Patrice Davis, by telephone at 251.972.8550, or via e-mail at 
pdavis@bcbe.org, or via mail at 1091 B Avenue, Loxley, AL 36551. 
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